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NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO MBA, INTEGRATED FIVE YEAR LLB AND THREE

YEAR LLB COURSES
 

RECORDED RESPONSES OF CANDIDATES IN THE COMPUTER BASED
TESTS FOR ADMISSION TO MBA AND LLB COURSES PUBLISHED

     
The computer Based Entrance Examinations for admission to MBA (KMAT 2025-

Second Session), Integrated Five Year LLB Courses and Three Year LLB Courses were

conducted on 31.05.2025 and 01.06.2025 respectively.  The Provisional Answer keys for

the entrance examinations have been published on the website of the Commissioner for

Entrance Examinations.  The recorded responses of candidates in the above mentioned

entrance examinations are published herewith.  Candidates can click on the tab ‘Candidates

Response’ on the Candidate Portal in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in to access the

recorded responses.

Helpline number: 0471- 2332120, 2338487, 2525300
 
 
 
 

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations

 
Thiruvananthapuram
03-06-2025
 

CEE/141/2025-TA2 I/322592/2025


